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FW: Final Audit Reports for Upcoming ORNL and Hanford 
Maestas, Ricardo, NMENV 
Sent: Wednesday, June 12, 2013 7: 54AM 
To: Allen, Pam, NMENV 

WIPPfile 

From: Navarrete, Martin- DOE [mailto :Martin.Navarrete@wipp.ws] 
Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2013 2:36 PM 

To: Maestas, Ricardo, NMENV; Miehls, Dennis- DOE 
Cc: Kliphuis, Trais, NMENV 
Subject: RE: Final Audit Reports for Upcoming ORNL and Hanford 

Hel lo Ricardo, 

J[} ENTERED 

Unfortunately Dennis is at the WIPP site this afternoon and probably will not be back in the office ti ll late, and both of us are schedu led to be off tomorrow. So how about we give you' 
a ca ll Monday afternoon sometime let's say 1:00. If that works for you and Trais shoot me an e-mai l or give me a ca ll and I don't answer please leave me a message. 
Thanks again for your quick response 

Martin Navarrete 
Department of Energy! Carlsbad Field Office 
Carlsbad, New Mexico 
575-234-7483 town 
575-234-8156 site 

From: Maestas, Ricardo, NMENV [mailto :Ricardo .Maestas@state. nm.us] 
Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2013 2:10 PM 
To: Miehls, Dennis- DOE; Navarrete, Martin - DOE 
Cc: Kliphuis, Trais 
Subject: Final Audit Reports for Upcoming ORNL and Hanford 

Dennis, Martin, 

Trais and I would like to discuss what you had in mind as far as the final audit reports for upcoming ORNL and Hanford. 
Let us know when would be a good time for you. 
Today by 3pm or sometime tomorrow would be good for us. 

Thanks! 

Ricardo Maestas 

Hazardous Waste Bureau 

New Mexico Environment Department 

2905 Rodeo Park Drive E, Building 1 

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 

Office: 505'476-6o5o 

Cell: 505-4>9-7431 

Fax: 505-476-6o6o 

Front Desk: sos·476·6ooo 

n'cartfo. maestas@ state. nm. us 
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